
 

 

 

Memorial Fund 
 

In Memory of Esther Hansen 

In Memory of Esther Hansen  

Herman & Karen Beede 

Jean Hensrud 

Kay Noble 

Dale & Cindy Phiefer 

Bonnie Joy Rae 

Tom & Nina Keefe 

 

In Memory of Robert Krell 

Dale & Rosalie Underwood 

 

In Memory of Richard Jirele 

Timothy & Jean Smith 

  

 Prairie Star 
Prairie Manor Care Center 

220 3rd St NW 

Blooming Prairie, MN 55917 

507.583.4434 

www.prairiemanorcare.com 

Heather Haus 

223 4th St NW 

Blooming Prairie, MN 55917 

507.583.7399 

www.prairiemanorcare.com 

“Quality Care with a Small-Town Touch” 

March, April & May 2020 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

Prairie Manor has crowned a Valentine’s Day King and Queen since 1973. The 2020 

recipients of this honor are Helen Krystosek and Bill Gebhardt. The two were crowned in the 

dining room on Valentine’s Day. Heather Haus also had an election for their own Valentine’s 

Day Royalty. The elected royalty tied and were Lois Arndtson & Merle McNuttt as well as 

Naomi & Darrell Erickson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email a Resident 

It’s always a great time to let your loved one know what you are up to! To send a resident an 

email, simply visit the Prairie Manor, Inc. website (https://prairiemanorcare.com/), and 

click on the Email a Resident tab. Emails are printed out and delivered daily! 

 

 

From the Desk of Social Services 
 

Prairie Manor Inc. /Heather Haus complies with the Electronic Monitoring law pursuant to Minn. 

Stat. § 144.6502.  Residents, or their Resident Representative have the right to place an electronic 

monitoring device in the resident’s room or private living unit after appropriate consent and 

notification requirements are met by the resident and any roommate.  It is the policy of Prairie 

Manor Inc. /Heather Haus not to prohibit or retaliate against a resident for conducting electronic 

monitoring pursuant to the law. Please contact the Administrator at Prairie Manor Inc. /Heather 

Haus for a full copy of the Electronic Monitoring Policy and Procedure, or for any additional 

questions. 
 

“Electronic Monitoring” means the placement and use of an electronic monitoring device by a 

resident in the resident’s room or private living unit. “Electronic Monitoring Device” means a camera 

or other device that captures, records, or broadcasts audio, video, or both, that is placed in a 

resident’s room or private living unit and is used to monitor the resident or activities in the room or 

private living unit. 
 

Prior to conducting electronic monitoring, a Resident or in some cases the Resident Representative, 

must provide written notification and consent to Prairie Manor Inc. /Heather Haus, or in certain 

circumstances to the Office of Ombudsman for Long-Term Care, on the form developed by the 

Minnesota Department of Health (MDH). This form is available at Prairie Manor Inc. /Heather Haus 

or through MDH.  The resident must also obtain written notification and consent on the MDH form 

by any roommate of the resident wishing to conduct electronic monitoring and provide it to Prairie 

Manor Inc. /Heather Haus, or the Ombudsman per statute and the Policy. The resident and resident’s 

roommate have the right to place conditions on the electronic monitoring and have the right to 

withdraw consent at any time.  Any conditions or withdrawal of consent must be stated on the 

notification and consent form. 
 

The resident must bear the cost of any electronic monitoring device, installation, maintenance and 

removal.  This may also include cost of internet service.  Please contact Prairie Manor Inc. /Heather 

Haus for information about access to any public-use internet or Wi-Fi that may be available. 
 

Prairie Manor/Heather Haus also does video monitoring throughout the facility for the purpose of 
protection and safety for the residents and staff.  Only Administrator and Director of Environmental 
Services have access to view the monitoring in cases where the history needs to be reviewed for 
investigation. The video cameras monitor video only—no audio.  The cameras will not point into any 
private areas such as resident rooms or bathrooms. 
 

If you have questions, let us know. 
 

Dawn Sheward, LSW 

         Social Services 
 

 

https://prairiemanorcare.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prairie Manor  

March Birthdays 

- Sylvia Swenson on 3/6 

- John Peterson on 3/14 

 

April Birthdays 

- Dorothy Steinbauer on 4/18 

 

May Birthdays 

- Arlen Ashley on 5/22 

- Eleanor Harms on 5/28 

 

 

 

 

Heather Haus 

March Birthdays 

- Lois Arndtson on 3/17 

- Helen Olsen on 3/25 

 

Arpil Birthdays 

- Naomi Erickson on 4/2 

 

May Birthdays 

- Linda Flaten on 5/9 

 

Welcome New Guests 
 

Arlen Ashley 

Orrin Minzel 

Lana Kruger 

Marvin Thompson 

 

 

Discharged Guests 
 

Christ Minske 

Virginia Lindquist 

Robert Rysavy 

Connie Hendrickson 

Miles Pechacek 

Ronald Hanusa 

Lora Hoffman 

Connie Williamson 

 

 

Sympathy to the Families of 
 

Gwen Christensen 

Viola Christianson 

Margaret Grisim 

 

 

 


